Baltimore County
Board of Recreation and Parks
July 14, 2010 M eeting M inutes

The regular monthly meeting of the Baltimore County Recreation and Parks Board was held on
Wednesday, July 14, 2010, a 6:15pm at the Department of Recreation and Parks administrative
offices, Towson, Maryland. In attendance were Vice Chairman David Smylie; board member
Steven Kroll and Recreation and Parks Department Staff Marty Stoelting, chief, Recreation Services.

Steven Kroll observed that there were not enough members present to constitute a quorum.

Adjournment:

Given the above-mentioned statement, Mr. Kroll adjourned the meeting at 6:16 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Marty Stoelting
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